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Pan American World Airways' Inc.,

ATTN: Dr. Nettie M. Dunn
Kennedy Space Center, FL 32899

Gentlemen:

This letter is to infom you that your request for extension for sub-

mittal of the Pan Am quality assurance program for radioactive shipping

packages to December 31, 1979 is granted.

Sincerely,

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material

Safety, NMSS
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